
 
 

 

May 18, 2023 
 
Aaron Michael West Jr. 
amwestjr@mit.edu 
 
Dear Aaron Michael,    
 
I am delighted to inform you that you have been selected as a 2023-2024 Accenture Fellow. The 
Accenture Fellowship Fund was established in 2020 and is awarded to graduate students with 
research that has potentially significant implications for industry and technology convergence. 
 
You have been selected to receive this prestigious award in recognition of your outstanding 
academic record, exceptional background, and promising future.  This fellowship provides support 
for your academic year tuition, stipend, and health insurance.  If you have any questions, please 
contact Saana McDaniel, Academic Administrator, at saana@mit.edu. 
 
Please accept my congratulations. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Anantha Chandrakasan 
 
Cc: Daniel Hastings, Associate Dean, School of Engineering 
 Maria Yang, Associate Dean, School of Engineering 
 Neville Hogan, Advisor, Mechanical Engineering 

Rohit Karnik, Interim Co-Department Head, Mechanical Engineering 
Pierre Lermusiaux, Interim Co-Department Head, Mechanical Engineering 
Joanne Mathias, Administrative Officer, Mechanical Engineering 
Saana McDaniel, Academic Administrator, Mechanical Engineering 
Heather Kispert Hagerty, Assistant Dean, Development, School of Engineering 
Mary Ellen Sinkus, Assistant Dean, Finance and Administration, School of Engineering 
Nandi Bynoe, Assistant Dean, Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion, School of Engineering 
Catherine Kim, Assistant Dean, Human Resources and Administration, School of 
Engineering




